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Date: 2008/10/24 
 

G E N E R A L  D E C L A R A T I O N  
            
 
We, Cisco Systems Inc. declares that device does not have “Ad Hoc on non-US 
frequencies” while applying for the follow product. 
 
FCC ID: LDKSBSPA525G01 
 
If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact 
us. Thank you! 
  

 
Colin Wilson  
Compliance Technical Leader 
Cisco Systems Inc  
TEL: (408) 527-1245 
E-mail: cpwilson@cisco.com 
 


